PENETRON JOINS ASCE AS & PLATINUM SPONSOR

The American Society of Civil Engineers Stony Brook University Chapter was
proudly presented with a Platinum-level sponsorship donation from Penetron, a
concrete company based in East Setauket, NY.

With this donation, Penetron offers their valuable technical guidance on concrete
mix design for Stony Brook’s canoe in preparation for ASCE'’s annual Concrete
Canoe Competition, which will take place April 2016. The Penetron system of
concrete products is sold around the world in over 60 countries through qualified
applicators and distributors. Their guidance will greatly assist SBU’s concrete mix
design efforts for the competition. Thank you, Penetron!

From left: Ms. Amy Revera, from Penetron, Maire Baietto, ASCE Vice President,
and Morgan DiCarlo, ASCE President



